Osborn Middle School

Providing an unrivaled education by creating multiple pathways for all students
to achieve academic equity and excellence.
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Welcome to the 2021-22 school year! For those of you who have chosen in person learning, we are
thrilled to be able to welcome you back to campus on Monday, August 9. For those of you who have
chosen virtual learning, we are excited to have you back in your online classes which also begin Monday,
August 9.  We have some familiar faces in new positions and some brand new teachers joining us this
school year. I'm thrilled to announce Ms. Allison Ahl as our new assistant principal. Ms. Ahl comes to
us from Agua Fria High School where she taught math. Ms. Liza Heath, who served as our 8" grade
math and geometry teacher for the past six years is now our MTSS Specialist for the upcoming school
year. Mr. Gerstner, who previously served as our SEI and 8™ grade ELA teacher is now serving as our
Master Teacher in charge of leading our ELA and social studies content teams.

Please also help me in welcoming our new staff members to OMS:
Ms. Tatiana Torres, Social Worker

Ms. Maude Dabney, 8" grade math

Ms. Megan Gunderson, Special Education- Self Contained

Ms. Erica Grant, 7% science

Ms. Audrey Ruiz, girls’ P.E

Mr. Nick Balderrama, 7" ELA

Ms. Miriam Murray, Educational Assistant

Ms. Jaclyn Lindsey, Educational Assistant
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